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IMPORTANT NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT    April, 2011 
 

The Good Friday Fish Fry is coming soon and Lion Sharon Feitz still needs workers.  This is one of our major 

fundraisers and lots of helpers are needed.  If you haven’t been contacted to work and want to help, please call 

Lion Sharon at 784-8989. 

 

Plans are being finalized for a Port-A-Pit sale at my shop on May 14th.  Lion Howard Heines and Lion Morgan 

Thomas are in charge.  The proceeds will go to help with expenses for a mission trip to the Dominican Republic 

in July by a group of LaVille High School basketball players.  For more info, call me at 784-3500. 

 

A concert to benefit walkers on a 3-Day Cancer Walk in Chicago is being planned for Friday, June 24th at the 

Newton Center.  Last year’s concert raised over $1,600.  I will have more details next month.  See me if you want 

to help. 

 

This month’s Dinner Meeting will feature Stephanie Mumaw from the comprehensive plan to improve the town 

of Lakeville committee.  A committee worked for many months on this plan and Stephanie will come and explain 

the results and answer questions.  I think you will enjoy this report.  Also, this month we will be electing officers 

for the 2011-2012 year at the Dinner Meeting.  We will also be inducting Mike Deniger into our club.  Mike runs 

the Working Person’s Store and is sponsored by Lion Bob Fetiz.  Come welcome our newest member.  Lion Bob 

also hopes to sponsor a new inductee in May as well.  Great job, Lion Bob! 

 

Make plans to attend a cookout at Potato Creek State Park on Saturday, May 21st.  We are hosting DG Paul 

Russell’s last Cabinet Meeting there.  See PGD Dave Court for details.  More info in May’s newsletter. 

 

The Pride Ride Bike Event is set for Saturday, June 25th.  Lion Anne Weber is chairing this event.  She needs your 

help.  Call her at 291-3021 to help. 

 

The photo screening for preschoolers is underway and many kids have been and will be screened.  Lion Morgan 

Thomas chairs this ongoing project with valuable help in booking screenings being done by Lion Don Milzarek.  

Lion Ed Gorka is in charge of lining up workers.  If you are not involved but would like to be, call Lion Morgan 

at 784-8711and see how you can help. 

 

Congrats to Lions Kristi Wendowski and Rob Hochschild on their wedding May 14th.  May you have happy bliss 

for many years. 

 

If you are not on the Dinner list but wish to attend, call Loin Jean Barlow at 291-0680 by Sunday, April 24th to 

make reservations.   

 

For your information, the Lakeville Volunteer Fire Department donated $1,030. to our club for the Angel Food 

Ministry.  Great job, firemen!  We are delivering 10 Angel Food boxes this month.  That makes a total of 45 

boxes this calendar year.  Thanks goes to Lions Rick and Gloria McCartney for the success of this project. 

 

See you at the Fish Fry! 

 

Lion Dave Grenert 

Serving You to Serve Others   

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Friday, April 22, Newton Center, Fish Fry, 4:30-7:00pm 

Tuesday, April 25, Newton Center, Dinner Meeting, 6:30pm 

Tuesday, May 10, Scout Hall, Business Meeting, 7:00pm 

Saturday, May 14, Dave’s Garage, Port-A-Pit sale, 9:00am – 1:00pm 

Saturday, May 21, Potato Creek Park, Cabinet Meeting, 11:00am 

  


